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From: Paul Lee

Sent: March 14, 2025 2:23 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Bill 1
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To Whom it May Concern,

| feel | must write in about the overreaching and undemocratic bills this Conservative government is
tabling. There was no consultation about these proposed changes and | firmly stand against them. Bill 1
aims to rid the government of responsibility by allowing them to fire non-unionized civil servants without
cause. It aims to reduce transparency by enabling the government to reject any FOIPOP request it
doesn't like and would also dissolve Communications Nova Scotia. All this can only make one wonder
what this government is trying to hide by removing all forms of dissent.

This bill should be withdrawn immediately and entirely and the people who tabled it should be
ashamed.

Sincerely,

Paul Lee





